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I oppose this because Oregon is already too expensive. Our tax money is not being 

spent properly. The representatives who are voting on this ... If they approve it, they 

are going against what most people want. Everyone I know opposes this bill. 

EVERYONE. We should be voting on this as we the people, not have a few people 

vote for the rest of the people in the state. Who's fault is it that these prices were not 

adjusted gradually? Not ours!!!!! Find another way to fund it. How about you start by 

not lining your pockets with our taxes!!!!!???? 


